
 

From the Pastor                      December 1, 2023 
       

December has arrived and with 
that we enjoy the Christmas 

season. May each of us 
prayerfully and fervently ded-
icate ourselves not to get lost 
in all the activities, but keep 
our focus on the greatest GIFT 

ever given. He is called the unspeakable gift. 
Wrapped in that package is eternal life. Amen! 

Let’s show our love by talking to our Saviour daily 
and walking daily that others can see Christ in us, 
The hope of Glory. It’s a good time to pass out gos-
pel tracts and share the JOY of the season. Remem-

ber it is HIS birthday, God gave the best HE had. 
Jesus was willing to “COME” to us that we can Go 
to heaven. Now may we “GO” and represent HIM! 

 
It is a good time to consider your Faith Promise Giving to 

Missions. Ask God for the amount and trust HIM to supply 

the need. 

 

Thankful for our Staff that 
give of themselves to the Lord 
in Ministry at Faith Baptist 

Church! 
 

Our Teens will be going to the MID ATLANTIC 
YOUTH CONFERENCE at Beacon Baptist Church 

in Raleigh, NC. December 28-30th. Your Teen 
needs to be registered today if they would like to 

go. Registration is done on the Beacon Baptist 
Church Website. Any Questions see Bro. Tyree or Mrs. Shana 

Marlowe.         
  Thank you to those of you who have donated to this cause, 

anyone else interested in helping out our teens see Bro. Tyree! 
 

           Welcome! 
   Glad you’re here. 



Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

Faith Christian Academy Kids 1st-5th Grades were in-
volved in a Coloring Contest in the area. 1st Place was 
our own– Johanna Anderson 5th grader who won $250. 
Our Academy won $1,000 as well. Grateful for this ac-

tivity that has blessed our Academy!  
Congratulations Johanna, Great Job!!  

    
Please Keep Pastor Clarence Sexton in your Prayers! 

Thank you to all who honored the day of Prayer and 

Fasting!  

 
The Items or money donations for 

our Shut-In bags need to be given to 
Mrs. Carole Hurley by December 

6th. Check with her to see wht is still 
needed 

Ladies Auxiliary  
Remember, tomorrow night Dec. 4th we will meet at China 
Grove Family Restaurant at 6:30pm to have our Christmas 

meeting and to exchange our Secret Sister Gifts. If you do not 
have a Secret Sister, please bring a $5 gift with you. 

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $7,301.19 
Faith Promise .................       592.00         
Other Missions ...............          80.00 
Building Fund  ................            5.00 
Parking Lot  ................        157.00 
Miscellaneous  ................        221.31  
 
 

Total……………..……     $8,356.50 


